

Digital Commons @ George Fox University

Archives of Dr. John Brougher

People

1968

Brougher

George Fox University Archives

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_john_brougher

Recommended Citation

George Fox University Archives, "Brougher" (1968). *Archives of Dr. John Brougher*. 4. https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_john_brougher/4

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the People at Digital Commons @ George Fox University. It has been accepted for inclusion in Archives of Dr. John Brougher by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ George Fox University. For more information, please contact arolfe@georgefox.edu.

FREDERICK L.DUNLAP,SC.D. CONSULTING CHEMIST MONADNOCK BLOCK CHICAGO

February 21, 1929.

Dr. John C. Brougher Portland, Oregan.

Dear Dr. Brougher:-

I have had occasion to read your article on "The Present Status of Calcium Therapy" in the January, 1929, issue of The Medical Sentinal. I was greatly pleased with your resume of the subject, which is one to which I have myself given a great deal of attention, but from a little different angle. I am disposed to think that altogether too much stress has been laid on calcium per se. While I do not question the value of calcium therapy, I do feel that it should not be so much separated from that of phosphorus— that these two go hand in hand and that the degree of the retention of one is closely knit with the retention of the other.

My interest in the subject has been in connection with the feeding of minerals apart from those found normally in food, both in cases where pathological lesions exist as well as where no marked lesions are evident. The mineral material in which I am interested has been subjected to quantitative human metabolism experiments and to three years of clinical work and with splendid results. So you may readily understand my interest in your article, dealing as it does with the general field of calcium therapy.

If you have a reprint of your article available, I shall be pleased to receive one for my files.

Very truly yours,

FLArmlok

THE LILLY RESEARCH LABORATORIES

ELI LILLY AND COMPANY INDIANAPOLIS, IND., U.S.A.

June 20,1928

Dr. John C. Brougher, University of Oregon, Portland, Ore.

My dear Doctor Brougher:

We wish to acknowledge your communication of June 12th with further reference to your use of Cod Liver Oil in parathyroid deficiency and other conditions. We also note that you have received the Ovarian Tablets.

We wish merely here to again express our keen interest in the problems in which you are at present engaged and to await with much interest any reprints that you may see fit to forward us. Please do not hesitate to communicate with us at any time should you feel that we may be of any service.

Yours very truly,

ELICLILLY AND COMPANY

L.L.Ely. M.D.

LIE : MC

THE VANCOUVER CLINIC

111 WEST 39th STREET (39th at Washington) VANCOUVER, WASHINGTON 98660



May 7, 1968

Lendon H. Smith, M. D., President University of Oregon Medical School Alumni Association 3181 S. W. Sam Jackson Park Road Portland, Oregon 97201

Dear Doctor Smith:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my congratulations to you as the new President of the University of Oregon Medical School Alumni Association.

Doctor Donald Olson suggested that I write a letter to you which could be considered at a meeting of your executive council. I realize that you will have no meeting until the Fall but since it is in my thoughts, I would like to suggest at this time a new project for our Alumni Association.

I have felt that every project that the association has sponsored from the early travel fund for faculty members down to the presently much enlarged and expanded appropriation, have all been of great benefit.

The challenge I would like to propose concerns a Medical Museum. There have been small displays in the library at times, and there is a medical history room, but what I'd like to see is a real medical museum, with suitable and adequate display cases for a permanent collection of materials which would tell the story of medicine in the Oregon Country from the Indian medicine doctor, often called the Shaman, with his knives of stone, his cupping horns, and other forms of witchcraft, on to the pioneer herb doctor, the patent remedy dispenser, the age of electric magnetism, et cetera, only to mention a few stages in the history of medicine.

Support for such a project would need funds other than from the Alumni Association, and it is possible that some foundation would consider a matching fund.

If the Council is favorable towards pursuing the possibilities of such a project, and would care to have me meet with sometime, I would be happy to do do.

Very truly yours,

THE VANCOUVER CLINIC

111 WEST 39th STREET
(39th at Washington)
VANCOUVER, WASHINGTON 98660

COPY

June 6, 1968

Mr. R. L. Walker,
Manager, Vancouver QANTAS
Australia's Overseas Airline
Hotel Vancouvee
Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia Canada

Re: PV/38

Dear Mr. Walker:

I have talked to the Chairman of the Program Committee for our Clark County Medical Society, and we would like to have you reserve the film, "Birth of the Red Kangaroo", for us, for November 5th, 1968, which is the first tuesday in November. This film should be mailed to the following address:

Clark County Medical Society % Mr. Walter Lapsley, Secretary 309 Medical Arts Building Vancouver, Washington 98660

We would appreciate knowing the length of this film as I have forgotten just how long it is, although we did see it in Sydney, Australia, at the meeting we attended last Fall.

I think that all of the physicians will enjoy this film, and we wish to thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely yours,

JCB: jn

JOHN C. BROUGHER, M. D.

Edward C. Reifenstein, Jr., M. D. Senior Associate Medical Director The Squibb Institute
New Brunswick, New Jersey

Dear Dr. Reifenstein:

I have used up my supply of Droxone SQ15101. I have found this preparation especially valuable in the treatment of mastalgia.

I have just completed a paper that I have been working on and now shall start sending in my results with Droxone.

If you can send me an additional supply to continue my studies, I would appreciate it.

Sincerely yours,

John C. Brougher, M. D.

JCB:pr

THEODORE W. ADAMS, M. D.
PHYSICIAN AND SURGEON
512 MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING
PORTLAND 5, OREGON
October 22, 1963

John C. Brougher, M.D. The Vancouver Clinic 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear John:

Thank you very much for the copy of RELIGION AND BIRTH CONTROL. It looks like an intensily interesting book and I am going to read it with pleasure. I will certainly be glad to drop you a line when I have had a chance to really read it. It seems to me that a healthy discussion of this subject with information to married people is certainly worthwhile and that this book, from a casual glance, would satisfy, to a great extent, this purpose. Again thank you for sending it to me.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Tred

Theodore W. Adams, M.D.

TWA: cl